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9th  June 2020        

                           

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Zoom Information Meeting 

As I have mentioned before we would normally hold a parent information meeting in July where 

you can meet the school staff and we can give you all the information you would need prior to 

your child starting with us in September. In the current climate unfortunately we are unable to 

hold this meeting. 

However I am hoping we could hold a virtual information meeting using Zoom. 

My plan is to set up some meetings where you can ask myself and Ms Collin, our Lower School 

Phase Leader, any questions you may have and also meet your child’s new class teacher.  

The idea is that we will offer 2 dates with 2 times and you choose which ones you would be able 

to make. I would then email you the link to join a Zoom meeting.  

Before I do this I would like to gain some idea of how many parents and carers would be 

interested in doing this. 

Therefore please could you register your interest on the very simple survey that asks if this is 

something you would like to be part of. 

Once I know numbers I will send out another link for you to inform us on which dates you could 

attend the Zoom meeting. These dates will be in July.   

The link for registering your interest will expire on Friday 12th June at midday.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SQMZSDR 

I hope this is something you would like and look forward to seeing you all virtually. 

Warm wishes, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
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